

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

Nevada State Office P.O. Box 12000 (1340 Financial Blvd.) Reno, Nevada 89520-0006

In Reply Refer To:

May 6, 1998

Bill Gibson Elko Guide Service HC 30 Box 197 #13LSF Elko, NV 89801

Dear Bill,

I would like to express my sincere thanks and that of the Nevada BLM State Office for your integral role in the BLM Outdoor Recreation Workshop on April 27 - May 1. Your excellent presentation contributed substantially to the success of the workshop.

Bill, thanks for your great presentation and overall commitment to the Bureau of Land Management. I really do appreciate your participation in our workshop.

Sincerely,

Margaret Wolf

Outdoor Recreation Program Manager